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Dear professor Paul,

In 2014 an External Review Committee (ERC) has conducted the assessment of
the research carried out within the School for Cardiovascular Diseases (CARIM)
in the period 2007-2012. In the evaluation report (October 2015), the ERC has
formulated some useful recommendations.

The faculty Board and the School CARIM are addressing these recommendations
and follow-up actions on these ERC recommendations are already being
elaborated. In the coming period these recommendations will be further taken into
account. An extensive reaction concerning the follow-up of these
recommendations will be sent to the Executive Board in September 2016, together
with the midterm evaluation of the School CARIM which will take place in 2016
over the period 2013-2015.

As requested in your letter of December 18, 2015 (with reference 2015.10.2301-
LM-DT), we will publish this letter (as a short reaction on the ERC
recommendations), together with the final ERC report, on the UM and CARIM
website.

Yours sjﬁaerely,
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